
 

 

 
 

 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  

DUNBAR COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 
 

WEDNESDAY 7 JUNE 2017 
COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 

 

 
 

Committee Members Present:  
Councillor N Hampshire, Chair 
Councillor P McLennan 
Councillor S Kempson 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Mrs F Stewart, Clerk 
Ms T Brown, Finance Business Partner 
 
Apologies: 
None 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
1. Appointment of Chair 
 
Councillor Norman Hampshire was elected to Chair the Committee. 
 
 
2. Application for Assistance – Dunbar Parish Church 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by Dunbar Parish Church 
for funding of £6,003.92 to fund external floodlighting for the church.   
 
Decision 
 
The Common Good Committee agreed unanimously to grant the application in part 
and awarded the project the sum of £1000.  
 
 
 
 
Signed  ........................................................ 

  Councillor Norman Hampshire 
  Convener of the Dunbar Common Good Committee 


